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RE: Global Wealth Conference dinner, 31 May 2023 Guildhall
Dear Mr Narayanan and Mr Maduell,

| would like to thank you and the Sovereign Wealth Fund Institute for your hard work in
producing the successful Global Wealth Conference at Guildhall recently, and for inviting me
to speak at dinner on 31 May.

The United Kingdom is one of the world's largest, most diverse, and globally connected centres
for financial services. A place where asset owners and managers have access to a large market,
world-class talent, a thriving professional services ecosystem, and one of the most diverse
investment portfolios available.

Mow, and just as we have for thousands of years, the Square Mile continues to embrace
innovation in order to retain its place as the global leader in economic and financial growth
and stability. This is why The City Corporation was especially pleased to partner with your

Institute. For a global gathering that sought to develop practical, impactful investment
partnerships while promaoting best practices in sustainability and impact investing, London was

undoubtedly the right city to play host.

| very much look forward now to strengthening the partnership between us in the future.

Yours sincerely,
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Chris Hayward
Policy Chairman, City of London Corporation



